
 

 

 

 

All about Caroline! 

 

 

Who am I? 

Hi! My name is Caroline and I work as an Assistant 
Educational Psychologist at Swindon Borough 

Council. I love reading, baking, and spending time 
with my friends. People describe me as kind and 
friendly. I look forward to meeting you soon 😊😊 

 

What do I do? 

Assistant Educational Psychologists work with lots of 
young people to help them achieve their goals and feel 
more comfortable in school. I do this by speaking to you 
and the important adults in your life to see how we can 

support you. 

What is important to me? 

When working with me, the most important thing is that you feel listened to and respected. I want to 
make sure you have the right tools to help you achieve your goals so you can get as much out of your 
education as possible. It’s important to me that you feel heard and part of decisions made about your 

education. 

 

 What to expect when you meet me: 

When I first meet you, I might come and see you at school. We 
might play some games or do some colouring! I will want to get 
to know you and hear about all the things you enjoy as well as 
things you may find tricky or not like doing. We will talk about 

how we might work together and what works best for you. 

You may also see me talking to some of your adults in school or 
your grown-ups you live with, this is so I can understand more 

about you and how we can work as a team to support you! 

          
    

 How to contact me: 

If you need to get in touch with me, you can speak to the SENCo at your setting. You can 
also get in contact by email using the Swindon Educational Psychology Services email 

address: 
EPSenquiries@swindon.gov.uk 

 

This is me 

mailto:EPSenquiries@swindon.gov.uk

